
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bishop Wood C of E Junior School 
Frogmore Street 

Tring 

HP23 5AU 

Tel: 01442 822024 
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Twitter:  @bishopwoodtring 

Mr G Stanley, Headteacher 

 
Friday 6th September 2024 

Dear Parents, 
 
Year 5 & 6 Football Club 
 
We are delighted to be offering a Football Club for children in Years 5 and 6.  The club will take 
place on Thursday from 3.30pm-4.30 pm, starting on 12th September and running through to 
Easter.  The club will be run by Coach Lee from Game On and will be free for pupils to attend. 
 
We are hoping to enter 2 teams into the Game On league which will involve playing other 
schools out of school hours. 
 
Unfortunately, we are going to have to restrict numbers to 40 children this year and places will 
be allocated on a first come first served basis. 
 
Please sign up your child on the school gateway to secure their place. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
 
 
Miss E Stevens 
PE Co-Ordinator 
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